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Top DEP Clips 
 
New Project Media: Interview: As renewables ramp, PA energy director touts storage as valuable 
“connector” 
https://newprojectmedia.com/source-share3344#source-sharing/view-source-sharing-
intel/6086b6b7485f83001b5c4bc2/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Acid Mine Drainage Treatment Plant in South Fayette is dedicated 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/acid-mine-drainage-treatment-plant-in-south-fayette-
is-dedicated/article e4373188-a781-11eb-8b2f-d33014bf8f56.html  
 
Post-Gazette: With new treatment plant, conservationists hoping Millers Run sheds its orange tint 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/04/27/Millers-Run-orange-tint-discharge-iron-
treatment-plant-water-tetra-tech-south-fayette-conservation-fishing/stories/202104270192 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Oily slick probed anew 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042721/page/1/story/oily-slick-probed-anew  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Pit fire in Zerbe Township threatens abandoned coal mine 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/pit-fire-in-zerbe-township-threatens-abandoned-coal-
mine/article bf0c89e4-204b-5130-9f58-02114d871c63.html  
 
Bradford Era: Potter County taking steps to improve water quality 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-taking-steps-to-improve-water-
quality/article bda26e81-fd64-5614-9fa5-93046e005e71.html  
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: RGGI legislation moves out of Senate committee 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/rggi-legislation-moves-out-of-senate-
committee/article 17172783-0db8-59d3-9b22-391731738718.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: RGGI legislation moves out of Senate committee 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/state/rggi-legislation-moves-out-of-senate-
committee/article d4e3a25a-8a13-5e24-a4ed-026f54e25ae6.html 
 
EHN: PA Gov. Wolf administration responds to EHN's 'Fractured' reporting 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-pa-gov-tom-wolf-2652636016.html 
 
EHN: Q&A with Washington County Commissioner Larry Maggi 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-larry-maggi-washington-county-pa-2652637448.html 
 
WESA: In RGGI Fight Escalation, GOP Blocks Wolf’s Nominations To Utility Regulator 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-04-27/in-rggi-fight-escalation-gop-blocks-wolfs-
nominations-to-utility-regulator  
 



Wellsboro Gazette: RGGI legislation moves out of Senate committee 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/rggi-legislation-moves-out-of-senate-
committee/article 9de51a87-fb77-5573-b91f-1f4d26ee96ca.html 
 
RGGI 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Senate moves new bill to keep Pa. out of RGGI without General Assembly’s OK 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/04/27/senate-moves-new-bill-to-keep-pa-out-of-rggi-
without-general-assemblys-ok/ 
 
Air 
 
Public Source: Develop PGH Bulletins: Court fight over Mon Valley fracking ends 
https://www.publicsource.org/developpghbulletins-pittsburgh-allegheny-county/ 
 
Beaver County Times: PA air pollution: Check out what you're breathing in and how your county rates 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/state/2021/04/27/pennsylvania-air-pollution-see-who-got-
failing-grade-new-report-american-lung-association/7371669002/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: County air quality worse near industry 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-county-air-quality-worse-near-
industry/article 65ba011c-a6c0-11eb-913e-a355356e79b3.html 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Mon Valley air was the healthiest it’s ever been in 2020; region still receives an 
‘F’ grade 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2021/04/27/mon-valley-air-was-the-healthiest-its-ever-been-in-
2020-region-still-receives-an-f-grade/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
WICU-TV: House Republicans propose climate change solutions 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43765973/house-republicans-propose-climate-change-solutions 
 
PublicSource: Green Building Alliance joins United Nations in $24 million International Climate Initiative 
https://www.publicsource.org/green-building-alliance-joins-united-nations-in-24-million-international-
climate-initiative/  
  
Post-Gazette: President Biden's climate change plan says nothing about ditching burgers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/04/27/Joe-Biden-hamburgers-red-meat-
burger-ban-four-pounds-USDA-climate-change-emissions-gas-plan-Larry-Kudlow-plant-based-
beer/stories/202104270119 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Green Building Alliance joins United Nations in $24 million International Climate 
Initiative 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/green-building-alliance-joins-united-nations-in-24-million-
international-climate-initiative/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
Bradford Era: Invasive Plant & iMapInvasives Webinar set for May 13 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/invasive-plant-imapinvasives-webinar-set-for-may-
13/article 8ed4e370-cc1c-5b0e-9250-a4abff81aa33.html 
 
WICU-TV: ReLeaf Aims to Plant 275K Trees Across Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43766577/releaf-aims-to-plant-275k-trees-across-erie-county 
 
Pennlive: New nature preserve launches with 230 acres of Susquehanna Riverlands in York County 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/04/new-nature-preserve-launches-with-230-acres-of-
susquehanna-riverlands-in-york-county.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Ghost Town Trail awarded $632,000 in grant money 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/04/ghost-town-trail-awarded-632000-in-grant-
money/ 
 
Pennlive: York County open space program surpasses 2020 goal of preserved land 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/04/york-county-open-space-program-surpasses-2020-goal-of-
preserved-land.html 
 
Pennlive: Arbor Day should be about growing trees, not just planting them 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/04/arbor-day-should-be-about-growing-trees-not-just-
planting-them-opinion.html 
 
Daily American: Find out why more than 1 million visit Ohiopyle State Park each year  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/find-out-why-more-than-1-million-visit-ohiopyle-
state-park-each-year/article ae565bae-a75c-11eb-84ed-93c419910958.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Gypsy moth spraying set for gamelands in eastern Westmoreland 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/gypsy-moth-spraying-set-for-gamelands-in-eastern-
westmoreland/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Major ‘sponsor’ needed to get Mon Valley Coal & Steel Heritage Trail moving 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/major-sponsor-needed-to-get-mon-valley-coal-steel-
heritage-trail-moving/article 0c9cd504-a450-11eb-b205-5b6e4451b3e6.html 
 
Daily Courier: Pa. Farm Bureau calls for expanded partnerships 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/pa-farm-bureau-calls-for-expanded-partnerships/ 
 
Daily Courier: Leaders: Agriculture important to Fayette 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/leaders-agriculture-important-to-fayette/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Land swap in Ohiopyle completed 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/community life/community news/land-swap-in-ohiopyle-
completed/article 7472ae26-a453-11eb-a14f-1f598d3cdb15.html 
 
WESA: Here Come The Cicadas 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-04-27/here-come-the-cicadas 



 
WESA: A New Poll Suggests Most Pittsburgh Voters Actually Don’t Hate Bike Lanes 
https://www.wesa.fm/development-transportation/2021-04-26/a-new-poll-suggests-most-pittsburgh-
voters-actually-dont-hate-bike-lanes 
 
WJAC: DCNR to begin spraying forests in Gypsy Moth suppression effort 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/dcnr-to-begin-spraying-forests-in-gypsy-moth-suppression-effort 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Berwick green spaces a safe bet, supporters say; school board skeptics 
hear about meadow benefits 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042821/page/1/story/berwick-green-spaces-a-safe-bet-
supporters-say   
 
Sayre Morning Times: New and improved map of Susquehanna River available 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 42156e54-8248-50bc-bab7-7f11a2364550.html 
 
Energy 
 
Erie Times: Is it worth the energy?: What Erie-area homeowners need to know about solar panels 
https://www.goerie.com/story/entertainment/house-home/2021/04/26/clean-energy-what-erie-area-
homeowners-should-know-solar-panels/6893585002/ 
 
BBC: Electric cars: What will happen to all the dead batteries? 
https://www.bbc.com/news/business-56574779 
 
Utility Dive: White House eyes $42B in existing funding for Biden electric vehicle push 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/white-house-eyes-42b-in-existing-funding-for-biden-electric-vehicle-
push/599087/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
PennDOT: Tanker company will pay for repaving, cleanup following rollover fuel spill 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/penndot-tanker-company-will-pay-for-repaving-cleanup-
following-rollover-fuel-spill/article 603ccddc-b91d-524f-b717-14b36a2be8d9.html 
 
Environmental Justice 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How corporations can support environmental justice | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/environmental-justice-executive-order-businesses-
corporations-20210427.html 
 
Mining 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County OKs warehouse project tax break 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1334058/luzerne-county-oks-warehouse-project-tax-break 
 
Oil and Gas  
 



Reading Eagle: Gas prices jumped as COVID cases decreased, but what's to come at the pumps? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/gas-prices-jumped-as-covid-cases-decreased-but-whats-to-
come-at-the-pumps/article e371a314-a777-11eb-9ea9-d7f3f5c51287.html 
 
EHN: Q&A with Pittsburgh Mayor Bill Peduto 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-mayor-bill-peduto-2652636245.html 
 
EHN: Q&A with Pennsylvania State Senator Gene Yaw 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-senator-gene-yaw-2652637762.html 
 
The New Republic: A New Study Shows Why Fracking Has to Stop 
https://newrepublic.com/article/162185/california-fracking-ban-newsom-methane-study 
 
EHN: Q&A with PA State Senator Camera Bartolotta 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-pa-state-senator-camera-bartolotta-2652636986.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas liquids strong point for Range Resources 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/26/natural-gas-liquids-range-resources.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Chesapeake Energy CEO to depart 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/27/chesapeake-energy-ceo-to-depart.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Range stays cautious on production increases 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/27/range-stays-cautious-on-production-
increases.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CEO: Range Resources 'on track' to meet net zero goals 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/27/range-resources-net-zero.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas prices jump in Washington, rise elsewhere in region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/gas-prices-jump-in-washington-rise-elsewhere-in-
region/article 7676e7e0-a6bb-11eb-a548-ef93eb4f919a.html 
 
KDKA Radio: Pittsburgh Gas Prices Continue To Climb 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/pittsburgh-gas-prices-continue-to-climb  
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Western PA Gas Prices Increase; National Demand Continues to Rise 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-western-pa-gas-prices-increase-national-demand-continues-
to-rise/ 
 
WESA: Braddock Made John Fetterman A Politician. It’s Also Home To Some Of His Biggest Critics 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2021-04-28/braddock-made-john-fetterman-a-politician-its-
also-home-to-some-of-his-biggest-critics 
 
Vector Management 
 
On the Pulse News: UPMC expert: Lyme Disease a concern for outdoor adventurers 
https://onthepulsenews.com/upmc-expert-lyme-disease-a-concern-for-outdoor-adventurers/  



 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: How an Elizabethtown man pitches in to clean up what’s been pitched out 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home garden/how-an-elizabethtown-man-pitches-in-to-clean-up-
what-s-been-pitched-out/article 1556be20-a62c-11eb-910d-5b35441df673.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County volunteers clean up roadways in honor of Earth Day 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/berks-county-volunteers-clean-up-roadways-in-honor-of-
earth-day/article 0360e3ec-a78c-11eb-84f4-ff0c8a76be17.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Cambria collects unwanted prescriptions 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/04/cambria-collects-unwanted-prescriptions/ 
 
ABC27: Lancaster initiative aims to reduce landfill waste through community composting 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/lancaster-initiative-aims-to-reduce-landfill-waste-
through-community-composting/ 
 
WTAJ: Over 300lbs of prescription drugs collected during Blair County event 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/prescription-drugs-collected-during-blair-county-
event/ 
 
Tribune-Review: In brief: Glass recycling, scholarship fundraiser, more in South Fayette, Green Tree 
https://triblive.com/local/carlynton/in-brief-glass-recycling-scholarship-fundraiser-more-in-south-
fayette-green-tree/  
 
Daily Item: Annual Kane cleanup in Shamokin draws 100 volunteers 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/annual-kane-cleanup-in-shamokin-draws-100-
volunteers/article 4c6e5ac0-a54c-11eb-b37b-0f0cfeb22b05.html  
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Trailer tumbles into Lake Arthur 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210427/NEWS12/304279996 
 
Citizens Voice: Wilkes-Barre to replace 220 feet of flood wall along Laurel Run Creek 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wilkes-barre-to-replace-220-feet-of-flood-wall-along-laurel-run-
creek/article bb64945e-cfb3-5889-b6b4-70596ddf60cc.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Hydrant flushing to begin this week in Manheim 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/hydrant-flushing-to-begin-this-week-in-
manheim/article 743198d4-a7ad-11eb-853c-7fd203249ea0.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water authority OKs end of tenant billing 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/04/water-authority-oks-end-of-tenant-billing/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Sewage plant issues improving  



https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/sewage-plant-issues-improving/article 0956d879-
ae08-59ee-bed9-c8585baa6153.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Midland flushing hydrants 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2021/04/26/midland-flush-hydrants-may-18-
20/7355619002/  
  
Tribune-Review: Penn State Extension walk will provide tips on managing stormwater 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/penn-state-extension-walk-will-provide-tips-on-managing-
stormwater/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: Exploring the Goodness of the Green Earth 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm life/family/exploring-the-goodness-of-the-green-
earth/article c6277b32-6e22-5815-a115-10636c97b08d.html 
 
WITF: Here come the cicadas 
https://www.witf.org/2021/04/27/here-come-the-cicadas/ 
 
FOX43: Cicada edibility: Everything you need to know about pets -- and humans -- eating cicadas 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/are-cicadas-dangerous-to-pets-when-are-cicadas-coming-
back-to-dc/65-92105ae0-fe8d-4d7f-939d-43fc0f8a0d68 
 
WTAJ: Aircraft helps battle brush fire in Clearfield County 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/aircraft-brush-fire/ 
 
PublicSource: Analysis: Which Pittsburgh mayoral candidate aligns with your environmental beliefs? 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-mayors-2021-environment-analysis-fracking-air-pollution-
climate-change/ 
 
StateImpact PA: StateImpact Pennsylvania invites public to documentary screening, discussion on Pa.’s 
environmental rights amendment 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/04/27/stateimpact-pennsylvania-invites-public-to-
documentary-screening-discussion-on-pa-s-environmental-rights-amendment/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Power of 32 Site Development Fund issues RFP 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/27/power-of-32-site-development-fund-issues-
rfp.html 
 
WTAE: Pittsburgh launches abandoned vehicle blitz on Tuesday 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-launches-abandoned-vehicle-blitz-on-tuesday/36260858# 
 
Lock Haven Express: Hawbaker loses Peale Avenue bridge project; PennDOT will not accept bids due to 
Attorney General’s charges 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/04/hawbaker-loses-peale-avenue-bridge-project/  


